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'Dreams Do come true' 
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Under the joint collaboration of Urdu Department of Ismail National Mahila PG College Meerut 
and Civil Academy, a program was organized on 03-04-2023 the topic 'Dreams Do come true' 
at Ismail PG College, Budhana Gate, Meerut. For the counseling of civil services, civil service 
expert Engineer Mr.Abhishek Sharma, the main speaker and presiding over the program 
Professor Huma Masood, was welcomed with a bouquet. Keynote speaker Engineer Abhishek 
Sharma while addressing the  students said that the preparation of civil service brings such 
positive changes in the knowledge and personality of the student which opens up many career 
opportunities for them and they touches the heights in life because everyone has the will to 
work hard ability is born and their attitude reaches very high in Positive manner he also said 
that girls have to dream big because 1 girl's success inspires thousands of parents to educate 
their daughters.   
In 16 years of teaching experience, I have found that if daughters get family support to fulfill 
their dreams, then girls get more success by defeating all the challenges. Always keep your 
thinking big. The syllabus covers Belief in self and preparation done in right direction never 
goes in vain. The program is presided over by Prof. Huma Masood said, Respect your good 
thoughts, dreams, do not leave plans made for the future incomplete, keep trying, whether the 
time is good or bad, always keep moving forward, learning and dedication is necessary for 
every work, struggle through this, and you will get a chance to bring out the hidden talents 
inside, work hard but in a smarter way,have faith and patience. The best opportunity of your 
life is waiting for you. At this time the college is giving you this opportunity, we would like you 
to take advantage of this opportunity and bring laurels to the family and the college by 
becoming IAS,PCS Officer. The program was coordinated by Dr. Iffat Zakia. College students 
and teachers were present on this occasion. 
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